
Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to the new school year!
We hope you have all enjoyed the summer holidays and are feeling
refreshed and ready for the new term.
Firstly we would like to inform you of some changes to preschool. We
are currently only providing sessions on a Tuesday and Thursday If
you wish for your child to attend a Wednesday session we
can add them to our waiting list. When we have children on the list
we will start being able to open for more sessions.If you would Like
your child to be added to the list please talk to the
preschool team or admin.

We are also very excited that Little Otters have moved over the
summer! We are in our own room (the old Community room) We
have spent time over the summer sorting our lovely new space ready
for the children’s return. We are looking forward to seeing the
children explore our new welcoming and more spacious environment.

Can we please ask parents to ensure children come in with spare
clothes as our spare supply is very low. Donations of spare outgrown
clothes are very welcome.
Please ensure your child also comes into session with
● Nappies,wipes and a nappy sack (If your child requires these)
● Drinks bottle
● Fruit snack
● Packed lunch or ensure you have booked your school lunch



As an addition to our weekly plan we have created ‘Thunder boots
Thursdays’ which will give the children a fantastic opportunity to
learn in our outside environment. Please see attached
the letter that will give you all the information you will need and

our EY C360 map which gives you an outline for our learning this
term.

Seesaw
For a few years we have been documenting your child’s learning
journey using ‘Tapestry’ however this year we will be moving to use
an exciting app called Seesaw. It is very easy to set up and use and
will be used by the whole school so you will become familiar with it
as your child grows and moves through each class. Please look out
for an email from Mrs Bolton in the coming days to set this up for
your child so that you can engage in their learning journey, celebrate
their success and also add your own observations and WOW
moments from home.

Finally we would like to say we are very excited to see you all and
look forward to welcoming
you all back.
Kind regards,
Preschool team

Laura - Preschool Lead
Lindsey - Preschool Practitioner
Mrs Bolton - Early Years Lead


